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Rotary Club of Palgrave?s Weekly Rotary Minute

	By Krysta Cadden

There is strength in numbers.

We are stronger together. Unity is strength. ?Alone we can do so little, together we can do so much.? (Helen Keller)

This week, the Rotary Club of Palgrave and the Rotary Club of Bolton surprised the Caledon Parent-Child Centre with the news that

we have partnered together to co-fund the Let's Get Together Program at the centre for one full year.

The Let's Get Together Program is an inclusive program for families who can come play and connect with other families to explore

various issues that surround parenting a child with special needs. This program runs every other Tuesday night at the centre. This

program, as our Club has heard first hand when families came to speak at a meeting, is a must-have service in our community for

families with children with special needs.

The possibilities are endless really when you work together for the greater good of the community. The Palgrave and Bolton Clubs

are so proud to be able to sponsor this wonderful program.

For more information on the Caledon Parent-Child Centre and all of their programs and services, please visit www.cp-cc.org

For more information on our Club and all the wonderful ways you could get involved with Rotary, please visit our Club site at

www.rotaryclubofpalgrave.com
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